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What's
Happening
This Week?

Windham Woods is delighted to have Minis with
a Mission visit us this week!  The group will bring
along mini donkeys and horses that students will
be able to interact with, learn about, and take
photographs with.  Teachers are looking forward
to having students write about this opportunity in
ELA (and let’s be real, they’re excited to meet
these adorable friends, too!)

Please join us Thursday night for Elementary
Open House!  This in-person event invites parents
onto campus to meet with their child’s teachers,
hear about content and strategies used in our
classrooms, and connect with other parents.  We
hope to see you there!

Minis with a Mission

Open House

Happy Fall!
Hello families!  Welcome to another beautiful fall at Windham Woods!  Students have been busy learning
routines, building relationships with their teachers and peers, and engaging in learning about topics such as
Birds of Prey and Space!  Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your child’s educational journey.  Each
student at WWS is hardworking, inquisitive, and kind.  We are so glad that they are here!
                                              
                                                            -Kristen & the Elementary team



Students have completed initial placement
assessments and have begun working in
reading and math groups this month!  
Teachers will be reaching out to introduce
themselves via email.

Reading & Math
Groups

All Elementary students will be meeting with
their Middle School buddies starting the first
week of October!  The Elementary program is
also lucky enough to have High School Peer
Leaders run sports, arts & crafts, and nature
activities during recess.

Peer Buddies

UPCOMING EVENTS:
GUEST SPEAKER: 
DR. ANGELA CURRIE

Please join us we welcome Dr. Angela Currie on Tuesday, October
24th in the Great Hall. Dr. Currie is the NH director of
Neuropsychology and Education Services for Children and
Adolescents (NESCA) and she will be discussing anxiety, attention
deficit and executive function challenges in children and teens. 

6:00 - 6:45 Wine & cheese reception
6:45 - 8:30 Lecture and Q&A Session

There will be a parent mixer at the LeVine’s house on Saturday,
October 21st at 6:30pm.  Food will be served.  Please bring your drink
of choice.  Please RSVP to Lisa @ lisa.utzinger@gmail.com by October
7th.
                                                24 Lancaster Rd
                                       North Andover, MA 01845

PARENT MIXER



Elementary Open House- Thursday, September 28 6-7:30pm

Elementary Parent Mixer- Saturday, October 21 @ 6:30pm

Speaker Series with Angela Curry- Tuesday, October 24 @ 6pm

Who to
contact

Not sure who to contact?  Please refer to this document for guidance.  You can

also reach out to Kristen Havey at any time.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SzkWWBoL45BDrKoE2QgdiYPSfar2fcvH548UYJcw2_4/edit

